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Rivertime Players visit
Green Crest Assisted Living

On Monday, Sept. 7, Rivertime Players visited Green
Crest Assisted Living Facility and rehearsed The
Good, the Bad & the Toby for the residents. The dates
for this year’s Toby Show are Sept. 25-26 and October
2, 3,9 and 10 at 7:30 p.m. Pictured above are David
Taylor, left, and Mark Tubbs, members of the cast.



